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October 23, 2018 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: Prepaid Wireless Group, LLC’s International Section 214 Authorization  

(ITC-214-20121002-00248) 
 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 

Prepaid Wireless Group, LLC (PWG) hereby notifies the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC), pursuant to Section 63.21(h) of the FCC’s rules, that Prepaid Wireless 
Wholesale, LLC (PWW), a Maryland Limited Liability Company, is providing international 
service under the above referenced International Section 214 Authorization of PWG.  PWW is 
100% owned by PWG, and is therefore entitled to rely on its parent’s International Section 214 
Authorization.   

 

 

        Sincerely, 

         / s / 

        William R. Zema, Jr. 
        Regulatory Compliance Manager 
        Prepaid Wireless Group, LLC 
     

 

    

       


